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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 

Subject: 

Cecilia Bradley [Cecilia.Bradley@myfloridalegal.com] 
Friday, November 19, 2010 4:24 PM 
Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Alex Glenn; Beth Keating; Cecilia Bradley; Eric.Silagy@fpl.com; George Bachman; J. Burnett; 
J. McWhirter; James Brew; Jeanne Costello; John C. Moyle, Jr.; John T. LaVia; Ken Hoffman; 
Lisa Bennett; Matthew R. Bernier; Patrick K. Wiggins; Paul Lewis; Paula K. Brown; Randy B. 
Miller; Schef Wright; Shayla McNeill; Susan D. Ritenour; Vicki Kaufaman 
Docket No. 100001-El AGs Comments on Hedging 

Attachments: Hedging letter 11-19-10 .pdf 

Attached is the Attorney General’s comments on the hedging practices for filing in 
Docket No. 100001-EI. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

(See attached file: Hedging letter 11-19-10 .pdf) 
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OFFICE OF T H E  ATTORNEY GENERAL 

CECILIA BRADLEY 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 
PL-01 The Capitol 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1050 

BILL MeCOLLUM Telephone (850) 414-3300, 
ATTORNEYGENERAL Fax (850) 488-4872, 

STATE OF FLORIDA Ceeilia.brndley~myflorldslegal.com 

November 19,2010 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

This letter is in response to the November 12, 2010, letter of Ms. Lisa Bennett, Senior Attorney, 
concerning the hedging practices of utilities regulated by the Florida Public Service Commission. 

The Office of the Attorney General concurs with the comments filed by the Office of Public 
Counsel. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Cecilia Bradley 
Cecilia Bradley 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 

cc: Parties of Record 


